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Freedom of Information Request 
You asked for the following information from the Ministry of Justice (MoJ):

“Can I request for the following statistics please:

- Breakdown of ET applications by Gender for the past year

- The jurisdictions in which female claimants were most popular.”

Your request has been handled under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA) and has been passed to me because I have responsibility for answering requests relating to data in Her Majesty’s Courts and Tribunals Service (HMCTS). HMCTS is an executive agency of the MoJ and is responsible for the administration of the magistrates' courts, Crown Court centres, county courts, the High Court, Court of Appeal and Tribunals in England and Wales and non-devolved Tribunals in Scotland and Northern Ireland.  
I can confirm that I have interpreted “most popular” as being “most frequent” and that the department does hold information that you have asked for.  I am pleased to provide this to you as an attachment to the email under which this letter has been issued. 
Notes:

1. The data provided is the most recent available.
2. Data are taken from a live case management system and can change over time.

3. Data are management information and are not subject to the same level of checks as official statistics.

4. The data provided has been extracted specifically to answer this question and has not been cross referenced with case files.

